
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Daily update 
(15 January 2024, 3.50pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Adverse weather 
 
 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit our new Staffnet Hub: 
GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 

  
 
 

Adverse weather 
 
An amber weather warning is in place for Tuesday 16 and Wednesday 17 January 
2024 for snow and ice.  
  
The efforts of all employees in making every endeavour to attend work are hugely 
vital and appreciated in order to ensure continuity of services (all year round, 24 
hours a day) to our patients. If you experience difficulty with travel arrangements 
due to adverse weather please refer to the Adverse Weather policy and discuss 
with your manager as soon as possible. 
 
Additional Guidance on adverse weather is also available for employees of NHS 
GGC. 
 
Please refer to links below for more information from the Met Office and Transport 
Scotland:  
 
UK weather warnings - Met Office 
Traffic Scotland | Trunk road traffic updates & route planner 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cb0be6c1ecf7040c4e17008dc15deb3a2%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638409293453751982%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N%2Fb%2Ba023H6%2FanJttzFFdeukHwGStmBaAlBJ4UtnOK1E%3D&reserved=0
https://www.nhsggc.scot/downloads/nhs-scotland-interim-national-arrangements-for-adverse-weather/
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.org.uk%2Fmedia%2F264102%2Fadverse-weather-guidance-reviewed-december-2020.docx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK
https://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/warnings-and-advice/uk-warnings#?id=b9eab0e7-7d9b-46be-9ff3-7b97b0b1ad41&date=2024-01-16
https://www.traffic.gov.scot/


 

 
 
 
 
 

***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  

have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 

   
 

https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Frcrp&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cb0be6c1ecf7040c4e17008dc15deb3a2%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638409293453751982%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4xpgcrL0RNGRLzQraQ9SfsBWAGpBAG4Jzg37QLWi4mQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

